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TWGHSs CY. Ma Memorial College
Activity Circular 077/24-25
“Emotional Resilience for Teens” Programme

6th December 2024
Dear Parents

In order to help the S1 students adjust to the new curriculum and learning environment of secondary school
setting, the school has participated in the “Emotional Resilience for Teens” Programme organised by TWGHSs
Ho Yuk Ching Educational Psychology Service Centre. The purpose is to understand students' resilience and
mental health through survey, thus to assist students to adapt to the new school life and cope with challenges
in secondary school through diverse activities.

Please return the signed e-reply slip by 12t December 2024 (Thursday). Please feel free to contact the School
Guidance Master Mr. Lui Kwan Ho or the School Social Worker Mr. Lui Hei Tsun on 2443 9899 if you have

any questions.

Yours sincerely

/Chan Miu Ha
~ Principal

Note: In case of any discrepancies between the Chinese and English versions of the above content, the Chinese version shall prevail.



